	              Town of Lincoln Monthly Board Meeting Minutes June 16thth, 2021
The monthly town meeting for the Town of Lincoln was held on Wednesday June 16th, 2021 at 630 pm at the townhall.
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Bruce Auseth.  Members present, Bruce Auseth Chairman, Cody Ritscher and Steve Heller supervisors, Trinity Hungerford treasurer, and Carolyn Thomsen Clerk.   Clerk noted all notices were posted as required.
Minutes were read by Clerk.
Treasurer’s balance reflected $3,542.87 in checking and $38,909.01 in savings, $10,109.85 2019 bridge fund dollars in savings for a total of $52,561.30. Steve made motion to approve treasurer’s report, Cody second.  Town orders 4759-4767 in the amount of $2,065.32 were approved and paid.  

Discussion was held on the need for a lease agreement for the use of Ray Secrist’s private tractor to be used when pulling the town grader or town mower by Ray.  This was suggested by Rural Insurance agent Steve Berger.  Clerk will follow up with Steve and draft contract.  
Steve Heller mentioned we need to have screen installed on the townhall foundation to prevent animals from entering the structure.  It was also brought up for discussion, the need to have turn around points on all town roads for snowplowing.  This will be added to next agenda.
Grading on Jahn and Brandt Roads were discussed.  Motion was made by Cody Ritscher to rock and ditch top section of Brandt Road and rock and ditch Jahn as road has bad sections, Steve Heller second. Motion carried. 
Cody Ritscher made motion to approve operator licenses to Nicole Engstrand, Bobbie Sipla, and Faith McFarland, Steve Heller second. Motion carried.
Bruce Auseth reported the furnace for the town hall will be ordered by Joe Helwig.  
Cody Ritcher made motion to adjourn, Steve Heller second, meeting adjourned.  Next meeting will be held on Tuesday July 20th, 2021 at 630 pm at the town hall.

                                                                  Carolyn Thomsen, Town Clerk
